
 

 

 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 19 August 2022. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 

Could you please provide an update on the New Hospital Programme at your relevant hospital?  

We continue with progress on our Outline Business Case information, including finance and activity 
models, clinical & operational models, approach to digital and workforce modelling.   We are holding 
briefing workshops within the trust to ensure that we are well placed when we are in a position to 
progress the project with our design team and have commenced work to engage with patient groups.  

When was the original target set for this to be finished?  

The original Trust target was 2024, however our project has now been placed in Cohort 4 and will 
deliver after 2025, the exact timeframe has not  yet been outlined by the NHP national team.    

 
When was the planning permission applicant submitted?  

 
Planning application has not yet been submitted.  
 
If planning permission has been granted, what date was that received?  
 
N/A 
 
Is the project forecast to be completed by the original target date?  
 
No 

Has a location been identified for the new hospital?  

Yes, the new hospital will within the current hospital owned land.  

You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright 
and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from 
Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the 
information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 



unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


